
Follow-Up on Medical Volunteer Application 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on my application for the medical 

volunteer position I submitted on [Insert Submission Date]. I remain very enthusiastic about the 

opportunity to contribute to [Organization's Name] and support the team in providing quality 

care to patients. 

I understand that the selection process may take some time, and I appreciate the effort involved 

in reviewing applications. If there have been any updates regarding my application status or if 

further information is required, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for considering my application. I look forward to the possibility of working together. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Phone Number] 

[Your Email Address] 


